
DEVINE ILLI ET

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

September 25, 2012 ABIGALEE.CHESLEY

ACHESLEY@DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL AND
FIRST CLASS MAIL

Debra Howland, Executive Director &
Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM 12-276 NNETO and Enhanced Communications ofNorthern New
England Objection to Public Utility Assessment and Related Invoices

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to request that the Commission please add Ryan Taylor
(rtaylor@fairpoint.com) to the electronic service list.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact Harry Malone at (603) 695-8532.

Very truly yours,

/ I,

/
Abigale . Chesley
Legal Assistant to Harry N. Malone
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